
Announcements 

January 26, 2020 

 
 

Today’s Community meal is sponsored and served by the Lynch 

Family and Friends. Everyone is invited to participate in the meal. 

Please say a word of thanks as you get your food. 

 

Our annual Valentine’s dance for residents of adult foster care 

homes is on February 15, 2020. If you are interested in volunteering 

to help with this fun event, please sign up on the sheets on the back 

table.  

 

If you are interested in becoming a Communion Minister, please 

sign up at the back table for the February 9th training session. The 

training will be at 10:30am here in the church. 

 

Women of St. Charles, there is still time to sign up for the St. 

Charles Women’s retreat on the weekend of February 7th through 

the 9th, Friday dinner through Sunday morning. Please see Patty 

Gillis or Jessica Edwards, or check the article in the VIGIL for more 

information. 

 


